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June 13, 2023 
 
 
Robert Lee/ Scott Stewart 
#17 Enterprises, LLC 
P.O. Box 88 
DeBeque, CO 81630 
 
RE: K-Bar-T Pit, Permit No. M-1978-221, RTB Notice of Withdrawal 
 
Dear Mr. Lee: 
 
On June 13, 2023 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) approved the 
Succession of Operator Permit Transfer (SO-5) of the K-Bar-T Pit.  In completing the transfer the 
financial warranty is now sufficient and documentation of legal right to enter has been 
provided. The possible violations are considered abated and the above listed permit is now in 
compliance with C.R.S. 34-32.5-117(4)(c)(ii), Rule 4.2.1(2), Rule 6.3.7 and .C.R.S. 34-32.5-124(1).   

Therefore, this notice is to inform you that this matter has been withdrawn from the scheduled 
June 21-22, 2023 meeting of the Mined Land Reclamation Board, and you are no longer required 
to attend this meeting.  The Division would like to thank you for your cooperation in the 
resolution of this matter.   

If you have any questions, please contact Amy Yeldell. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
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EC: Russ Means, DRMS 
 Travis Marshall, DRMS 
 Camille Mojar 
 Jeff Fugate/ Scott Schultz, AGO 
 Tad Edwards, Successive Operator 


